
Re HB 2493 

 

I wish to submit an addendum to my testimony from yesterday, May 9, 2021.  I am 

on a national board that has been tasked with certification of energy therapy 

practitioners. This board was formed in 2019 as a result of our government’s 

request for the energy practitioner community to regulate itself. Please find 

additional PDF’s that I believe you will find useful and a proposed bill that would 

be a better fit in this situation.   

1) Oregon Bill 5/9/21 with MC edits.  (we have submitted a similar version of 

this bill in the state of Massachusetts) 

2) Cost model for the Oregon Board of Registration in Energy Modalities 

3) Appendix B (a listing of the various types of energy modalities)  

 

 

Thank you, Gail Jett, RN, MSN, FNP, LMT, RMT, EEM-AP 


